
EDGA   AGM   December   16,   2020   

2020   Board   Attendees:   Michael   Stoddard,   Wall   Ovalle,   Joey   Wilson,   Corbin   Tindal,   James   Morton,   Chad   

Gamlin,   Tim   Schurman,   Kalen   Faubert   

Intro   and   welcome   

Wally   -   Thanks   to   everyone   for   their   efforts   in   a   difficult   year.   The   season   was   successful   despite   the   

challenges   presented   by   COVID   19   

● League   happened.   We   made   some   money   for   the   club   but   the   year   was   about   growth   and   
playing   rather   than   future   financial   considerations   

● Thanks   to   all   the   volunteers.   
● Working   hard   with   the   city.   Hermitage   in   2 nd    phrase   of   the   project.   3 rd    is   construction   phase.   

Then   the   actual   build   (4 th ).   Meeting   before   end   of   year   to   complete   2 nd    phase.   We   have   budgeted   

$23,000.     
● Two   other   groups   looking   to   build   courses   through   community   leagues.   Hermitage   does   have   to   

as   we   as   an   organization   can   only   engage   with   community   leagues   one   at   a   time.   happen   first.     
● Coronation   park   on   West   End   Edmonton   have   asked   for   support   (School)   

● Other   course   is   in   a   recreation   area   in   the   south   end   
● Wally   also   looking   to   help   expand   a   course   in   Athabasca   to   create   9   more   holes   to   existing   course   
● Course   in   Warberg   is   also   looking   like   it   will   still   happen   in   the   new   year     

● Canadian   Disc   Golf   and   Alberta   Disc   golf   associations   are   looking   to   be   created   as   an   official   PSO.     

Financials   

Posted   financials.   

▪ Wally   noted   the   total   savings   for   new   course   development   earlier   

▪ We   have   approx.   $16,000   to   put   towards   the   Hermitage   project  

▪ We   do   have   baskets   that   have   already   been   purchased   and   donated   baskets   

▪ Approved   by   the   membership   

Elected   people   during   the   AGM   

● President   –   Tim   Plamondon     

● Vice   President   –   Kalen   Faubert   
● Secretary   –Vicky   Yeung     
● Treasurer   –   Joey   Wilson     

● Positions   at   large   –   1)   Tim   Schuurman   -   Rundle   

2)   Travis   Bouchard     

3)   Wally   Ovalle   –   new   course   development     

4)   James   Morton   –Hills    

5)   Andrew   Noel     



  

Volunteers:     

Jo   Henderson   –   women’s   league   

Michael   Stoddard   –   AHE   course   help   

Greg   Gatzke   -   course   maintenance     

Alex   Dyck    -   volunteer   on   call   

Chad   Gamlin   –   player   development     

  

Review   and   set   the   next   meeting   –   January   4,   2020   and   first   Monday   of   the   month   afterwards.     

  

Next   meeting   agenda   –   passing   of   the   information   

New   courses   

COVID   agenda   

List   of   things   to   change   on   the   website   

Memberships   and   what   it   looks   like   

Leagues   and   major   events   

Insurance   

  

  

  


